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Mail theft may not be
something you think about,
until it happens to you!
In many cases, stealing mail is just a means
to the more serious crime of identity theft,
particularly this time of year when tax forms
contain sensitive personal information. Once
themail is stolen, suspects use the information
obtained to build a personal online profile and
commit identity theft and fraud.

Here are some important steps you can
take to protect against mail theft:

• Pick up your mail daily.

• Redirect your mail if you’re planning to
be away.

• Never leave your keys or building fob
unattended.

• Do not let anyone into your building that
you don’t recognize.

• Remember to wait for the parking garage
door to close behind you.

Pitt Meadows
Community
Policing Office

Help prevent Mail &
identity tHeft

104-12027 Harris Road
Pitt Meadows, BC
V3Y 2B5

Phone 604-465-2402

Hours of Operation
8:00am to 4:00pm
Monday to Friday

Website
www.rcpm.gc.ca

Follow Ridge Meadows
RCMP on Facebook
www.facebook.com/
Ridge.Meadows.RCMP
and Twitter
@RidgeRCMP

What can the
Community Policing
Office do for you?
The Community
Policing Office is a
close and convenient
place for residents to:
• Report a crime
• Obtain a criminal

record check
• Find safety

information
• Get advice or talk to

a police officer

pittmeadows.ca


